
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: April 6, 2021 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

  

I am happy to report we have another week with no new cases of COVID-19 in residents or team 
members.  

We were so thrilled to see so many of you over the weekend to celebrate Easter with your loved one. 
However, we feel it is necessary to move forward with caution, and until further notice are requiring 
everyone to pre-schedule prior to arriving which will keep our building at a reduced capacity. If you 
are unable to schedule online, feel free to call at 540-885-5454 and someone can assist you.  

We know following major holidays, we have seen spikes in cases across the state. We hope this will 
not be the case for Easter. However, I ask if you have a visit scheduled and feel unwell at all, please 
reschedule. Our top priority remains keeping residents and team members healthy.  

As always, we thank you for you continued patience and commitment to assisting us in keeping your 
loved ones well.   

You may schedule a visit here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits  
All updates may be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org.  
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